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Embassy of the Republic of Korea
KOREA INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION AGENCY

7th Floor DelRosarioLaw Centre
21st drive cor. 20th drive, Bonifacio Global City, Taguig
Tel.: +63 2 8403-9780 Fax: +63 2 8659-6955

16 December 2022

HONORABLE JONAS R. LEONES

Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

2/F Main Bldg. DENR Central Office, Visayas Avenue
Diliman, Quezon City

Dear Undersecretary Leones:

Following our letter last 29 November 2022, | am pleased to inform that KOICA will
conduct a Preliminary Survey for the project on Environment and Natural Resources
Information System (ENRIS) for Palawan towards Food Security and Water Quality
Improvement.

A Preliminary Survey Team composed of experts from Korea and officials from
KOICA Philippines Office will be dispatched to Palawan from 10 - 19 January 2023 to
assess the feasibility of the project. The Team will conduct consultations with relevant
agencies, review project data and inspect the proposed project sites.

In this regard, may we request DENR and the Palawan Council for Sustainable
Development (PCSD) to undertake the necessary preparations for the survey activities.

Attached are the tentative schedule and list of Team members for your advance reference.

Our Program Manager, Mr. Francis C. Afable, will coordinate with DENR and PCSD
to finalize the arrangements. He could be reached at email: francis.afable@overseas.
koica.go.kr and mobile no. 0917-5813846.

Thank you.

Truly yours,
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KIM EUNSUB
Country Director

cc: Acting Executive Director Nino Rey C. Estoya, PCSD



